
     SAINT BENEDICT SCHOOL NEWS
            TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2022 

Hello Everyone, 

The staff celebrated a beautiful Mass with Bishop 
Mark L. Bartchak on Friday at the 
Diocesan In-Service.  Father Alan Thomas, Father 
Mark Begly, and Father Timothy 
Harris delivered their worshop  “Beginning 
Again”  on the Eucharistic Revival. 

We will have a jeans day on Friday for 
Student Council to help  support the upcoming 
Red Ribbon Week activities. 

Tony DeGol, Communications Director at the 
Diocese will be visiting our school on Monday to 
highlight all the wonderful things our school does 
during the school year.   

Student Council Officers and 
Representatives 

President—Avery Conner 
Vice President– Lawson Baker 
Treasurer– Jonathan Bishop 
Secretary-  Emma Farabaugh 
8th Grade Reps– Sara Horvath and 
Bailey Marsh 
7th Grade Rep– Reilly Deckard 
6th Grade Rep– Sophia Cunningham 
5th Grade Rep– Alexis Rezk 

Congratulations to all of our student 
council personnel!!!! 

School Mass 

Thursday, September 22nd— 8:15 am 

Hosted by the 6th Grade Class 

The 6th graders will be teaching us about 
Convenance with God. 

You may turn in any monies and sold tickets 
from the Gun Raffle at any time.  Please turn 
in any unsold tickets as soon as you are able 
due to demand for others to sell. 

1st Penance Meeting– Sunday, October 2nd– 
11 A.M. 

Festival Bingo volunteers needed for Oct. 
2nd.– 12-2, 2-4, 4-6. Call Toni Sherry– 814-
341-2993. 

8th Grade Little Caesar Pizza Delivery date is 
September 27th. 

Pigs in a Blanket Sale 

The pigs in a blanket from the summer 
festival have been frozen for resale.  I was asked 
to help get them sold, as the monies all go to the 
schools budget. Please consider purchasing some 
for a meal.  A flyer was 
enclosed last week.  Pick up day will be Thursday, 
October 6th. 
Flyers will also be in this weekends church 
bulletin. 
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